
 
 
 
 

Good Morning, 
  
Please click on the link below with regards to communication from our Director of 
Education, as we have made it through our first week of school. 
  
https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/2020-09-11-Letter-to-Prairie-Spirit-families.pdf 
  
Thank you and have a great day! 
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